20th Annual NASC™ - Registration up more than 30%

It was another good week for pre-registration, and the number of paid players is up over 30% from this time
last year. That includes a number of people who heard all the great feedback on the new boards and are
returning this year after missing the 2006 and/or 2007 tournaments. It's shaping up to be a great year for the
NASC™, hope you will be there.

Here is the next "Picture Of The Day". a collection of memorable photos from the NASC™, [ hope you
enjoy them and would appreciate your help in putting together a pictorial history of the NASC™
Tournament by sending copies of any pictures you may have taken at the Tournament over the years.
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If you are planning on attending the tournament, but have not signed up yet, you can register online with a
credit card or PayPal by clicking www.2009nasc.com.

To print Tournament forms and information, please use the following links: Registration Form, Schedule
of Events. and General Information. If you have never been to the NASC™, there has never been a better
time to find out why. over the past ten years, more players have attended the NASC™ than any other
tournament.

If you need help making air or hotel reservations, or have any questions about the tournament, please call
The Shuffleboard Federation at 800-380-3033.

prease—

John McDermott, Tournament Director




